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His Excellency 

Mr.  Ferdinand Martin G. Romualdez 

Honorable Speaker of the House of Representatives 

Republic of the Philippines 

 

 

Excellency, 
 
It is a great pleasure for me to extend my most sincere and warmest congratulations on 
your election as the new speaker of the House of Representatives of the Republic of the 
Philippines. 
 
Parliament of the Philippines has played a central role in the process of creating the Asian 
Parliamentary Assembly. In fact, Republic of the Philippines is considered as a co-founder 
for the establishment and success of our organization aimed at giving the people of Asia a 
voice in the world; a voice to speak on matters such as fight against terrorism, social 
cohesion and economic development. 
 
I am highly confident that, under your sagacious leadership as the new Speaker at the 
helm of the House of Representative, your Parliament with its prominent standing in the 
political hierarchy will continue to extend its unsparing support for the advancement of 
the aspirations pursued by our organization for an integrated Asia. 
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

       Best Regards, 

 Mohammd Reza Majidi 
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